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NEW TOWN 2023 POOL SEASON 
 

Applications for pool passes for the upcoming summer season are now available via 
www.ntga.net!  Simply click on the 2023 Pool Pass button on the home page. 
 
We are excited to announce that you will have the option to digitally receive your pool 
passes this year to be stored in your Apple Wallet or Android Wallet App! 
 
New Town’s Blue Agave and Shire Lane Pools will be open beginning Memorial Day 
weekend Saturday, May 27th through Labor Day, September 4th 2023. 
 
After the pool pass is approved pool passes will be emailed directly to you within 24 hours. 
Should you choose to have your pool pass printed, it will be mailed directly to your home. 
 

FRIENDLY REMINDERS: 
 

• The processing of all applications and payments must be done online. 
 

• Residents are allowed to bring guests for a $5.00/guest fee.   
o Monday-Thursday > 4 guests per household  
o Friday-Sunday > 2-guests per household 
o No Guests are permitted on holiday weekends (Friday-Sunday)  

 

• Guests are not permitted to use the pool facilities on holiday weekends 
(weekends begin on Friday). 
 

• Residents with an outstanding balance on their account will not be 
approved for a pool pass. 
 

• All questions for the pool should be submitted through the website. 
There is a button at the bottom of the page you can click labeled “contact 
your community.” 

http://www.ntga.net/

